
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

THE CITY OF PORTSMOUTH 
INVITES YOU TO A  
PUBLIC MEETING  

ATLANTIC HEIGHTS TRAFFIC CIRCULATION STUDY AND 
RALEIGH WAY STREETSCAPE IMPROVEMENT PROJECT 

 
WHEN: Tuesday December 12, 2006 at 7:00 p.m.  

 
WHERE: Portsmouth City Hall, Conference Room A  

 
(The Atlantic Heights Neighborhood Association is offering to assist those 
needing transportation to the meeting.  Residents needing transportation may 
contact Robin at 433-5923.) 
 

WHY: At this meeting, City staff and CLD Consulting Engineers will: 

  present conceptual plans for Raleigh Way.  Both one-way and two-way 
traffic circulation plans will be presented and effects on the neighborhood 
will be described; 

  identify specific property owner and neighborhood concerns; and  

  answer questions.  
 

 

The goal of the Raleigh Way design project is to improve streetscape aesthetics, 
pedestrian safety, and parking.  Engineering and design work is expected to be 
completed by Spring 2007.  Anticipated Raleigh Way improvements include a 
new sidewalk, granite curbing, paving, and street trees. Funding has not yet been 
allocated to complete improvements.   
 

WHO: For more information, please contact David Moore, Community Development 
Program Manager, Portsmouth City Hall, 610-7226. 

  
NEIGHBORHOOD FIELD DAY: 
 
On Saturday December 9, 2006 between 9:00 a.m. and 1:00 p.m. CLD will hold the first of two 
field day meetings on Raleigh Way.  During these field days CLD will be on site to discuss 
residents’ concerns and answer questions.  Residents who would like to make appointments are 
encouraged to call (207) 363-0669.  Appointments are not required in order to speak with 
consultants during the field days. 

Please note meeting location: 
Portsmouth City Hall, 
Conference Room A 


